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As a self-identifying Indigenous (Inuit) and Queer man in philosophy, I understand the 
importance Queen's places on equity, and I believe I can bring a useful perspective to 
the position of Equity Officer. I believe my philosophical training will allow me to meet 
the demands of openness and fairness that this position requires, and I am committed 
to ensuring that all minority groups are valued in academic spaces. I am committed to 
ensuring equal representation, and safe spaces on campus, such as the Minorities 
Association in Philosophy (MAP) which provides a space for underrepresented students 
in philosophy (undergraduates and graduates) to share their perspectives and issues 
relating to their identity. Queen's should be a safe and welcoming place to all, and as 
such, I feel like I could do much to continue to work towards this goal on behalf of PSAC 
Members if given the chance to do so.  

 


